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Clerk’s report (for information only) 

 

 On 21.09.20, Clerk emailed Paul Long (Senior engineer, Wyre Council) to 
request that the post which was going to be used for a SPID sign on the way 
into Calder Vale village (by the entrance of Calder Vale country club) be 
removed as the Parish Council don’t have any SPIDs and the club are looking 
to make improvements to the car park. 
Paul replied to say that Wyre records show that the Parish Council declined a 
SpID and a post was never erected for this scheme.  Clerk took photo and 
emailed to Paul later on 21.09.20.  He replied to say he will get it removed at 
the earliest opportunity. 
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Mrs Nicky Mason 


